
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:   May 28, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Fire Department Headquarters Driveway Replacement 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: June 4, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to amend the required contractor licensure such that 
contractors with a full BC - Building Construction classification and who are prequalified by TDOT 
to perform Concrete Paving and Concrete Flatwork are acceptable bidders. This addendum 
becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original specifications. 
 


